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Property Committee will be looking for Friends to help with several fall projects.   

 Re-glazing the windows in the Meeting House will begin on Sunday, October 5 after worship.  
Glazing takes a lot of time but is easily learned.  Property Committee members are available to 
teach Friends this life-long skill.  Work crews are hopefully going to organize for almost every 
Saturday and Sunday in October. 

 Some of the trees on the property need to be trimmed with a chain saw.   

 Kevin Lee will be leading the effort to power wash and weather seal the decks and ramps. 
If you can help with any of these projects, please be in touch with Gretchen. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


